POOR CRIGINAL

September 27, 1373

Mr. James P, Q0'Reilly, Director Serfal No. 717A
0ffice of Inspection & Enforcement PSEAC/JIMD:adw:me
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Regfon I1I Docket No. 50-339

101 Marfetta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr, 0'Reilly:

On August 28, 1979, a report was mede under the provisions of
10CFR50.55(e) concerning an 1nadequate range of fault current pro-
tection on some containment elactrical power penctraticns,

Ouring a review of the containment electiical power senetration
fault current protection, 1t was discovered that some of the penetra-
tion Timits are not co-ordinated with the protection device curves
throughout the full range of potential faults.

We have completed the review of all power circuits utilizing
containment electrical penetrations and determined the revision or
modification necessary to ensure protection of tne penetrations for
the full range of potential fault currents. There are approximately
efghty (80) circuits that require one of the following for complete
protection: 1) adjust setting of protection relays, 2) de-energize
circuit during plant operatfon, 3) replace startar overload relay
and contactor with larger size, 4) add breaker to circuft, 5) doudle
upiponotration feed-tnru conductors, or 6) add fuse to existing cir-
cuit,

dork 1s presently in progress on several of the circuit modifi-
catfons. A fim completion date is not availadle due to as yet in-
complete materfal delivery schecules. Completion is estimated by
November 1, 1979.

This letter is an fnterim report on this subject and a fina)
report will be submitted when the corrective action is complete.
If adaitional information 1s required for your review, piease notify

u’.
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Sam €. Brown, Jr.
Senfor Vice President-Power Station
Engineering and Constructionm
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